
 
From: Ruchi Bhatt [mailto:Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au]  
Sent: Friday, 26 May 2017 1:18 PM 

To: Chambers - Lee C 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: AM2014/268 Food, Beverage and Tobacco Manufacturing Award 2010 - comments 

regarding draft report  

 
Dear Associate,  
 
We refer to the above matter and a draft report published by Commissioner Lee on 23 May 2017. 
Pursuant to paragraph [3] of that draft report, we have identified only one minor typographical error 
at item 40, issue 2; we respectfully suggest that the word ‘plus’ be deleted, consistent with our 
correspondence of 7 May 2017.  
 
We thank the Commission for granting interested parties an opportunity to review the draft report.  
 
Kind regards,  
Ruchi.  
 
Ruchi Bhatt 
Senior Adviser – Workplace Relations Policy 
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